*CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

From: Jerodine Nall <jerinall@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2013 2:41 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: AA Auto LLC

I 'am a resident in the area of the new business. Matter of fact [ am across the street from the new business my
address is 101 Acker St,

And the problem I have with the business is the loud noise late at night every night the old business never close
from late night early morning loud noise even on sunday and sunday night the old business were my night mare.
Never got a good night sleep it were crazy at that property. So the new business if they have a reasonable
closing time every eveing and not open on sunday and keeping the noise down since this is a residental area
then I have no problem with the new business open.

Thank You
Jerodine Nall




